

Dear Parents and Carers,

Further to our communication earlier in the day we have been monitoring the weather advice. An amber weather warning (risk to life) is in place from 6am tomorrow until the evening therefore we feel the safest decision is to close the school rather than risk any injury to children, parents or staff on the journey to and from school. We hope we will not suffer any damage as a result of the storm but will carry out a thorough check around the site before the children return on Friday and will inform you if any special arrangements need to be put in place such as routes in to classrooms.

Sian Hosmer,
Headteacher